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Framework Kicks-Off with 
Community Open House

The City of Detroit held a community open house for 
the Midwest-Tireman Framework on November 1st, 
2022, from 5:00 - 7:30 pm. Fifty neighbors and friends 
of the community attended the event. The open house 
had an informal setting with tables set up for storytelling 
sessions, identifying who’s who in the community, 
what the community expects from the neighborhood 
framework, and information on the construction of the 
Joe Louis Greenway that is underway along the west side 
of the neighborhood.

The Midwest-Tireman Framework team would like to 
thank the community for sharing their neighborhood 
experiences, stories, and ideas about the framework and 
the future of the community.  

We extend special thanks to Deanna Stewart and Carlton 
Ballard for hosting at Equity Alliance, community leaders, 
and our- consultants, Interboro and DCDC for setting up 
this event.  

The City will schedule a community meeting in January 
2023.  Stay tuned for updates on the website, email, and 
direct contact as we move forward.

KEEP US IN THE LOOP!

If you have any upcoming block clubs meetings or 
community events, please let us know. We would like 
to join you in the discussions.

You can send us and email at:
midwest-tireman@detroitmi.gov


